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Dear BFC Family,

When I first arrived at Borland Free Clinic in April 2020 – about one month into
the Covid-19 pandemic – I was blown away by the impact the clinic was
making in the lives of individuals; by the resourcefulness of its staff and
volunteers in the face of unprecedented challenges; and by the dedication of
its supports and partners through it all. 

It’s also amazing to recognize that during 2022 we will mark the conclusion of
our fifth year serving our patients since the clinic first opened its doors to offer
pre-Diabetes education in 2017. During this time the clinic has not just come a
long way; it has thrived. 

At Borland Free Clinic, we believe that everyone should have access to
compassionate, dignified, excellent medical care. At the heart of our work is
the “hope through healing” we provide people who need medical care, yet for
different reasons are unable to get it.

Having increased our patient volume, added a prayer team, and started a
Women’s Health Clinic, among other things, this past year I believe we have
done just that. 

Looking to the future, Borland Free Clinic is poised to further its impact in the
lives of our fellow community members. Look for updates throughout 2022 as
we aim to expand our services and staff, widen our visibility in the region, and
“officially” launch our capital campaign to build out our space at Rolling Hills
Community Church. 

Your support is a big part of our success. We are a free clinic, which means we
rely completely on our partners to fulfill our mission. Should you have any
questions about what we do, please feel free to reach out to me. It is always
great to hear from members of our organizational family. 

Sincerely, 

Jordan Eugene Skornik, Ph.D.
Executive Director

LETTER FROM THE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR



ABOUT BFC
Mission:         
To bring hope and healing to vulnerable people in
our community as an expression of Christ’s love 

Vision:            
Every person in the South Portland Metropolitan
area has the blessing of access to quality
healthcare that is respectful and compassionate 

Values:          Compassionate
                       Attentive
                       Respectful
                       Excellence
                       Service
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Community Benefit Dollars

$96,459
(free care provided to the
community in dollars)

BFC offers comprehensive medical care, including primary
care, Diabetes education, and some specialty clinics (Physical
Therapy, Gynecology, Vision/Dental vans). 
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Ethnicity Race

40-59
40.7%

20-39
31%

60+
22.6%

0-19
5.7%

Homelessness Rate: 5.5%

Age

BFC serves uninsured individuals with household incomes at
or below 300% of the federal poverty guidelines. 



IMPACT

“I didn’t have health insurance
when Borland Clinic was
recommended to me. Everyone
was there to take care of me, to
help me. They are kind people.
And they treat everyone very
nice. They are always willing to
help. The first day I went, they
gave me medicine and I didn’t
spend anything. I’ve always gone
there [since]. It feels comfortable.
You can tell that they have this
willingness to help the
community.”

Yris Cauti
PATIENT
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FINANCIALS 
Over $307,000 raised in cash support in 2021

And over $185,000 raised in in-kind goods and services,
including 5,599 volunteer hours by 126 individual volunteers at
an approximate service value of over $150,000

STAFF
Jordan Skornik,
Executive Director
Jennifer Lawson,
Volunteer Coordinator
Dr. Chelsea Ban,
Medical Director 


